

PHRASES: PEOPLE

1 Match the opposites.

- | | |
|--------------|-------------|
| 1 tall | a old |
| 2 short hair | b short |
| 3 young | c fat |
| 4 slim | d long hair |

2 Choose the correct phrases.



- 1 She's got *beautiful eyes / long hair*.
- 2 He's got *dark hair / a red nose*.
- 3 She's got *short hair / long hair*.
- 4 He's got *a red nose / long hair*.
- 5 He's got *a brown beard / a grey beard*.
- 6 He's got *a red nose / big ears*.

3 Read the blog. Who is visiting Stanley this week?

Hello, my name is Stanley. I'm taking lots of photos at the moment because I go to a camera club. This is a photograph of the park near our house. We often go to this park on Sunday afternoons.

This week, my grandparents are visiting us, so there are more of us in the park than usual. It's a very cold day today. Everyone's wearing very warm clothes!

OK. Let me tell you about my family at the park. My dad is wearing gloves and coat. My dad's got quite long hair. My mum's got beautiful, short hair. She's wearing her favourite winter coat.

My grandmother and grandfather are standing behind my sister. My grandfather is wearing gloves and a jacket. My grandmother is wearing gloves and a beautiful coat.

My brother is wearing jeans and a jacket. My sister is standing next to my brother. She's wearing a jacket, but she isn't wearing gloves. 'I don't think it's very cold!' she says.

4 Read the text. Complete the table with what the people are wearing.

Stanley's dad	
Stanley's mum	
Stanley's grandmother	
Stanley's grandfather	
Stanley's brother	
Stanley's sister	

5 Read the text again. Answer the questions.

- 1 Why is Stanley taking lots of photos?
.....
- 2 Where are the family?
.....
- 3 Why are there more people in the park than usual?
.....
- 4 Who thinks it isn't very cold?
.....
- 5 Who has got long hair?
.....
- 6 Why is everyone wearing warm clothes?
.....

Activar W